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Welcome back to Purdue!



We
hope that all of you are off to a good start in this Spring Semester
even after the tragic
 event of last week. The AGC is under new
leadership and we have planned a number of
 exciting events for the
upcoming months, so stay tuned for more information in the next


newsletters. 

We
have a number of new positions and new officers: 

President: Mallika Ayyangar
Vice-President: Lukas Rudari

   
Secretary: Jacqueline Cooney
Treasurer: Deborah Bae

   
Chair
for Social Events: Wesley Major

Michah Walala
Chair
for Professional Events: Kevin Crombie

Chair
for Undergraduate Outreach: Brian Faulkner
   

Faculty
Advisor Dr. Thomas Q.Carney

Hangar Dance - February 28th 2014

 Due
to timing issues, we had to postpone the Hangar Dance to February 28th.
We will
 begin to sell tickets soon in the atrium of Niswonger.


The theme of the dance will be "Casino". We will provide a number of
activities for you to
 enjoy. Food and drink will also be offered.

 Open leadership positions

We still need to fill two leadership positions:

Social Media Chair
Marketing Chair
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If
you are interested, please join us at our next officer meeting, Feb. 12
in the collaboration
 rooms at NISW. Leadership positions at AGC are an
amazing opportunity to improve your

 skills by managing projects and
other aspects of our organization.

Aviation Technology Graduate Program Callout - Tomorrow
 at 5pm NISW157

If
you are new to our program, you may be interested in joining Dr.Fanjoy
tomorrow at the
 Aviation Technology Graduate Program Callout in NISW157
at 5pm. Our president, Mallika,

 will also give a short presentation
about AGC and the work we do.

Contact us

mailto:keller64@purdue.edu
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